April 7, 1970

H. N. Sweeney
P. O. Box 1582
Roswell, New Mexico

Re: O'Brien Well No. 1-G,
Section 25-8-29, Chaves
County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Sweaney:

Subsequent to our letter of February 18, 1970, concerning the
subject well, you advised Mr. Gressett that the well would not
be used as a water well. Further you indicated that a regulation

marker would be set, the location cleaned and a final plugging
report filed.

To date the final plugging report has not been received in this
office. Your cooperation in the early completion of this matter
is requested.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. L. Stamets
RLS: jw '



